Council Meeting:  12/13/2022

RECEIVED ON:  pecember 1, 2022 Agenda Item No. 13.A.

From: Eloisa Pless <lisapless1999@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:16 PM

To: WebMail - PubWks <PubWks@cityofwhittier.org>

Subject: MURPHY RANCH LITTLE LEAGUE BASEBALL FIELD LIGHTING PROJECT

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

We would greatly appreciate being allowed to have lights at Murphy Ranch Little league field. It
would allow us to play longer and not have to travel to other cities. It would also eliminate the
danger factor of having the boys play when it has already become dark, when there is no time to
stop or reschedule a game.

Please consider it a great addition to the city of Whittier and an enhancement to the field.
Thank you for your consideration. We'll see you at the meeting on December 13th.

Cordially.

Sincerely,
Lisa Pless Murphy Ranch Parent

CC: CM; ACM; CA:; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department
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